
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 4/14/2014 8:59:51 AM
To: sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Scheduling

Do you have a date when you could come to San Ramon next week for a followup discussion with Joe Medina 
and others about issues relating to the pipeline centerline survey?
This is a followup to the quarterly meeting we had in March.

Our preference is for a time Tuesday through Thursday, ie, not Monday or Friday.

Let me know if you have a window. 
Thanks Sunil.

Laura

SB GT&S 0024743
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